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Coaching

[bookmark: _GoBack]It has been a busy 12 months for the coaching team with our most successful year yet.

As most of you know our full time coaching team remains the same, consisting of myself, Angus, Judith, Marina and Alex, on a more part time basis. We also have some brilliant assistants in Matt, Joe, Adam and a further 10 Tennis Leaders who help out weekly. This stability has allowed us all to develop and shows the close bond we have both as a team and as a club.

We are delighted with the participation levels in our Adult Singles Box league, with our latest run having 87 players taking part. Our next run will start in January so for anyone wanting to add his or her name please get in touch. It’s a great fun way of getting in regular match practice and fitness.

Our Junior Programme currently has just under 300 children playing tennis per week. This is largely due to the success of our summer camps, which saw hundreds of children picking up a tennis racket and enjoying their time on court.

Despite all this, we do still have concerns regarding un-met demands for all individuals. We have a waiting list of members who have requested individual sessions, but due to court availability it is not possible to fulfill the demand.

This year we had 7 junior teams, from 8 & U to 14 & U, competing in the Middlesex Aegon Team Tennis League. It was fantastic to see so many of our promising juniors given the opportunity to play matches and develop their tennis. We appreciate that at times these take up valuable courts on the weekend, however, these kids are the future of the club and seeing the joy they get from playing makes it all worthwhile.

This winter we will be trialing a few junior teams in the Middlesex Winter League. Please do support the juniors as they play in this competition for the first time.

We are continuing to run Tennis Leaders courses at the club, which is the first level onto the LTA’s coaching ladder. This allows players from the age of 13 to help with the junior groups and camps. In the last year alone we have trained up 31 young members who are now able to work at the club, and hopefully keep them interested in tennis for longer.
Our next course is on 24th October so if you are interested please let me know.

I would like to thank you all for your support throughout the year. All the coaches and I feel extremely fortunate to be working at such a friendly club. Lastly, we as a team, would like to especially thank both the tennis and general committees for their commitment and time spent on the club and in their help towards us. 
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